Littledean Church of England Primary School

Church Street, Littledean, Gloucestershire, GL14 3NL

Telephone: 01594 822171

Fax: 01594 825436

Email: admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.littledeanprimary.co.uk

Twitter: @littledeansch



Loving one another, building each other up

28th February 2022

Chestnut Class

Dear Parents,

Art and Craft Club



An Art and Craft Club for Year 3 and Year 4 children will begin on Thursday 10th March. This will be a fun opportunity for your child to take part in a range of creative activities, including creating art work in the style of famous artists. The sessions will run every Thursday from Thursday 10th March until Thursday 7th April until 4pm in Holly Berries classroom. Please arrange to collect your child up at 4pm from the Library door in the back playground.

Thank you Miss Aldred

Please send your reply slip back as soon as possible, as places are limited and it will be on a first come first served basis. Thanks.

Chestnut Class – Art Club	
Childs Name	_
I give permission for my child to take part in the Art and Craft Club starting on Thursday 10 th March 2022.	
They will be collected by	
	Dated
Parent / guardian	

Head Teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick